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LAW CLERK AND INTERN/EXTERN HIRING INFORMATION 
Gregory H. Woods, United States District Judge 

Chambers Contact Information: 
United States District Court   
Southern District of New York           
500 Pearl St., Room 2260  
New York, NY 10007  
WoodsClerkship@nysd.uscourts.gov 

CLERKSHIP APPLICATIONS 

Positions:  Judge Woods is considering applications from prospective law clerks for positions 
beginning in February 2021 and August/September 2021.  Applicants for the February position are 
encouraged to submit their applications as soon as possible.

Applications:  Judge Woods is participating in the pilot Law Clerk Hiring Plan and, accordingly, will 
not consider applications from students graduating in 2021 until June 15, 2020.  Applicants graduating 
in 2020 or earlier may apply at any time.

Application Process:  Applicants should apply through OSCAR.  Applications should contain a 
cover letter, resume, law school transcript, undergraduate transcript, a writing sample, and three letters 
of reference.  Letters of reference may be submitted under separate cover.  Applicants should not 
submit paper applications or applications via email, unless they do not have access to OSCAR.  
In that case, applications may be submitted via email.  Clerkship applicants should visit Judge Woods’ 
profile on OSCAR for updated information regarding vacancies and other hiring information.  
Applicants should not call Chambers.

INTERNSHIP AND EXTERNSHIP APPLICATIONS 

Positions:  Judge Woods has finished hiring interns for summer 2020.
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